

ST PATRICK'S NEWS

Friday 28th September 2012

Books for all!



Next week is our BOOK WEEK. There will be a book fair visiting us and opportunities to buy books for your child after school!

We will also be having a special assembly for BOOK WEEK, at 2.45 pm next Thursday October 4th.

Children can come to school dressed as their FAVORITE HERO OR HEROINE FROM A BOOK. It has to be a CHARACTER FROM A BOOK. Children should not come dressed as their favourite celebrity or sports star.

If your child is not going to dress up, they should come to school in SCHOOL UNIFORM as usual.

CHANGES TO CLUBS

Please turn over for more about Book Week and for some information about an exciting new dance club which will be starting soon. The dancer who will take the clubs had a session with the children today, which they all really enjoyed.

Places are limited but The Dance Clubs will be run again in the new year for children who do not do them this term.

AWARDS

The winners of the awards for GOOD WORK were: Sen Huen in Reception, Sullivan in Year 1, Bradley in Year 2, Yolanda in Year 3, and Ali in Year 6.

The winners of the awards for GOOD BEHAVIOUR were: Yasser in St Peter's Class, Jenice in St Brigid's class, Dinah in St Martin's, Mercy in St Catherine's and David in St Francis' Class.

The winners of the TEACHERS AWARDS were: Adam in Reception, Rolinne in Year 1, Emily in Year 2, Jenny in Year 3, and Celina in Year 6.

The winners of the KNOWLEDGE AWARDS were: Fiona in Reception, Hermela in Year 1, Kidst in Year 2, Sophie in Year 3, and Hana in Year

FOR THE FIRST TIME EVER THE Best Dressed Class goes to Year 2.

PARISH REMINDERS

SUNDAY SCHOOL for Year 2 & 3 starts on Sunday at 9.45am.

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION—

family welcome to a tea on Saturday 13th October from 2-4pm. First session Sunday 14th October at 9.15am.

CHOIR, CLUBS, ASSEMBLY
MONDAY - HOMEWORK CLUB
(YRS 5 & 6) until 4.45 pm

TUESDAY - CHOIR 3.40—4.20 pm

WEDNESDAY - PRAYER GROUP 9 am

THURSDAY -ANDY'S FOOTBALL 3.45pm -4.40pm

4.40pm FRIDAY - LITURGY at 9 am for YEAR 3, their

parents and friends.

ASSEMBLY by YEAR 4

HOMEWORK CLUB (YRS 3 & 4)

until 4.45 pm

BREAKFAST CLUB takes place everyday from 8.00am to 8.45am. Any child is welcome to join for only 80p per day.

The children will have breakfast which they can choose from either cereal, fruit or toast and then they can interact with children from other years, play games or read.

If you are interested and would like your child to attend please let the office know.

PUNCTUALITY PRIZES!

Here are this week's punctuality results

92% Nursery 70% Reception Year 1 87% Year 2 77% Year 3 83% Year 4 71% Year 5 93% Year 6 84%

WELL DONE TO YEAR 5 -WINNERS THIS WEEK OF 4 OLYMPIC POINTS!

BUILDING FUND—PLEASE HAND YOUR DONATIONS INTO THE OFFICE BY FRIDAY 12TH OCTOBER. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT.

